
 
 

Dear Member, 
 
We have been hard at work with the stewardship of our nearly 400 acres of 
Bridgewater forestland, farmland, watercourses and open space.  Our 
directors, members and volunteers spend countless hours each year walking, 
cleaning, monitoring and maintaining these parcels. 
  
Your membership – along with donations of money, volunteer time and 
expertise – keeps our mission moving forward. 
 
Please print this page and fill out the form below. Include your check and mail 
your annual membership to: 
 
Bridgewater Land Trust 
PO Box 8 
Bridgewater, CT  06752 
 
 
Thank you! 

  
Steve Shabet 
President, Bridgewater Land Trust 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------cut and return with donation------------------------------------------------------ 
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